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DCT 2 61982

The Blood Center of Central Iowa License No. 14-18765-01
ATTN: Mr. Larry Weldy , g/%

Laboratory Director
1050 Seventh Street
Des Moines, IA 5031h

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated October 11, 1982, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncourpliance which we brought to
your attention in our letter dated September 28, 1982.

This letter also refers to the telephone conversation between you and
Mr. W. P. Reichhold of sqr staff on October 21, 1982, concerning your
corrective actions.

It is our understanding that the following additional actions will be
taken:

1. Additional individuals vill be,added to your license to
ensure that your program , alway.s has an authorized user.

2. A quality control check list will be used to ensure that
the ash residue surveys are performed.

3. An audit of the waste surveys will be performed weekly.

If our understanding of the above is incorrect, please c:ntact this
office.

We vill examine these matters during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Since y,
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r' D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection f8211060134 821026
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